Tree Committee Meeting
Thursday, September 21, 2017, 3 P.M.

Present: Anita Grove, Dennis Winterringer, Bob Seaborn, Wilbur Bellew

1. Old Business.
Arbor Day will be celebrated October 14, 2017, at the Farmer’s Market, Mill Pond. The mayor
will speak and a bald cypress planted in the old retention pond at Mill Pond. Dennis advocated
for an interpretive panel since a “lot of cypress was cut there” in an earlier sawmill,
Various ways of informing the public of appropriate trees for the area were discussed.

2. New Business.

Anita will resign from the committee due to her election to the City Commission but agreed to
serve as liaison to the Tree Committee.

Dennis agreed to serve as the chairperson.
3. Next Meeting.

Dennis stated the next order of business 18 to review and discuss revisions to the Tree
Ordinance adopted in 2011 and proposed revisions from 2015.



